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Reporting to Parents

Provincial requirements for reporting on student progress are stated in provincial legislation and policy. This section summarizes the changes to reporting and the guidelines that structured written reporting must follow. B.C. Ministry of Education
Teachers are required to report to parents at least five times during the school year. Three reports are written on a form approved by the Ministry or School Board, one of which shall be at the end of the school year. Two are informal reports which could consist of a phone contact, a student-led interview or a parent-teacher interview.

Teachers are required to report on students' progress and behavior in school.

Teachers of students in Kindergarten to Grade 5 must provide written structured progress reports. In relation to the curriculum, student progress reports must describe:

a) what the student is able to do;
b) what areas require further attention or development; and
c) ways of supporting the child's learning.
Teachers of students in Kindergarten to Grade 5, in conjunction with the progress report, must describe the child's progress in relation to widely held expectations for students in a similar age range using the performance scale of "Not Yet Meeting", "Approaching", "Meeting", and "Exceeding" expectations.

In Kindergarten to Grade 3, teachers must provide parents with this information through oral or written comments to indicate a student's school progress as it relates to widely held expectations for students in a similar age range.
In Grades 4 to 5, teachers must provide parents with this information using letter grades (on report cards or in the manner established by district policy) to indicate a student's level of academic achievement or performance as it relates to the established standards set out in provincial curriculum.
Teachers will provide, in each formal reporting period, a written description of the student's educational program
